
internal info – ORGANIZATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENT FOR EMPLOYEES  – internal info 

 

INFORMATION: 
Supply chain disruption – Corona virus 

 

Place, March 26th  2020 

 

 

 

Corona Virus – Possible supply chain disruptions 

Dear Customer, 

Due to the very serious situation with regards to the Corona virus COVID-19 

development, Primo is continuously investigating the potential negative impact on our 

supply chain, together with our suppliers. 

At the present moment, COVID-19 has no impact on our supply chain. 

We will immediately contact you if we will find any reason to believe that our supplies 

might have any impact on your business. 

 

 

 

Enitor Primo  
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Beatrixstraat 7, NL-9285 TV Buitenpost 
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W: www.primo.com 

 

For updated information check our website:  

 

https://www.primo.com/coronavirus-status 


